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 This Spring has been BUSY here at SCARC!  While the flowers and trees keep blooming, many of our 

programs have been out and about enjoying themselves even if the weather has not necessarily always been 

“spring-like”!  We are looking forward to many things including Special Olympics Summer Games 

(June 7-9), the SCARC Foundation Walkathon (June 23rd) and the beginning of SCARC’s “summer 

Experience” program (June through August).      

 REMINDER: On May 21, 2024, SCARC is having another OPEN HOUSE!!  From 5:00-7:00 p.m., come 

join us to see what SCARC has to offer you and your family.  We are excited to open our doors and share 

the programs we have to offer.  Please join us and take advantage of this opportunity to ask questions and 

view our day habilitation programs. 

 Also, we still have spots available in our SUMMER EXPERIENCE program!  We are running four, 2-

week sessions beginning June 24, 2024 through August.  This is a great summer camp experience for 

individuals between the age of 13-25.  Please follow this link for an application or pass it along to families 

you know who may be interested!  You can also contact Amanda Stoll at astoll@scarc.org . 

 Over the past few weeks, we have enjoyed going to Turtleback Zoo, celebrating Earth Day, walking in the 

parks of Sussex County, the Painted Grape, and it was a real pleasure to watch our dearest Ms. Parker turn 

90 years old!!   

         

         

          

 Congratulations to staff ~ COURTNEY WILSON & BRIAN BEAUVAIS ~ for receiving the SCARC “Key to 

SUCCESS” Awards this week!  Brian and Courtney were presented with their “key”, a certificate and their 

choice of a Shoprite or Visa gift card after being nominated by peers for going above and beyond their job 

responsibilities.  We appreciate you both for believing in SCARC’s Mission and always trying to help your 

peers as well as all the people we serve.   
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